
 

 

Request For Sealed Bids 
The City of Marceline is accepting sealed bids for rock to be purchased and delivered to the Light 
Plant located at 123 E. Santa Fe Ave Marceline, MO. Delivery is to be made in 50-ton increments as 
requested by the city beginning November 1, 2022, with the entire bid amount due by August 1, 
2023. The City reserves the right to accept and or reject any or all bids submitted and to request 
additional information from any and or all bidders. Furthermore, the bid selected will be from the 
bidder which, in the opinion of the Council, submits the bid that best meets the needs of the City. 
Bids will be accepted until 3:00 pm CST, September 15, 2022. M/WBE business are encouraged to 
apply. The City of Marceline is an equal opportunity employer. Sealed Bids must be marked “Rock”, 
and may be mailed/left at, The City of Marceline, 116 N Main Street USA Marceline MO, 64658 For 
additional information or questions contact Matt Gibson at matt.gibson@marcelinemo.us or 660-
734-1385. 

Rock Specifications:   

1. 300 tons – 1-inch clean rock 
2. 100 tons – 1 inch base rock 
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